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Our Virtue for December is Hope 
 
 

PERFORMANCES 

The performances this week have been amazing. It has been so lovely to get 

together and see the children perform, they thoroughly enjoyed themselves and 

this shone through in the singing and acting. The whole staff have been involved 

through rehearsals or designing and making costumes. We would like to thank 

Father Eamonn for letting us use the Church this year. A real team effort to 

finish off a hard working term. Thank you for your donations during the 

performances the money raised will go towards school resources.  

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY/FESTIVE FUN RUN 

On Friday 10th December we will be having a Christmas Jumper day. We would 

like everyone to wear their sparkliest, fun festive jumper. You don’t have to go 

out and buy a special jumper, why not decorate a plain jumper with tinsel, 

baubles etc. Festive hats and headbands can also be worn Sponsor cards for the 

Festive fun run were brought home last week. Weather pending we aim to 

complete the mile walk/run on Friday. Thank you to those who have sponsored so 

far. Deadline for returning the sponsor money is Thursday 16th December.  
 

PARTIES 

Parties are week beginning 13th December. On their party day the children can 

come to school in their own clothes (no charge) but please make sure the clothes 

are suitable for playing out in still. We are asking for a 50p donation from each 

child for party food, drinks, plates etc.  

KS2 Party- Tuesday 14th  

EYU/Nursery- Wednesday 15th  

KS1 is on Thursday 16th  

 

MILK 

Milk money is now payable for the spring  term at a cost of £11.65. The final 

date for payment is Friday 31st December. Please make payment through 

parentpay.  

 

FSM Vouchers for Christmas 

Kirklees are again providing our eligible families a £50 voucher for each child 

for the Christmas break. Becky will be distributing in the usual way next week. 

If you have an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400 you may be 

eligible for FSM please contact 01484 221928 to make an application or apply 

online  
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